
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 
We have a new finance policy in school where we are no 

longer  accepting cash or cheques. All payments for  

visits, Little Owls, Early Birds etc. must be made on PFS. 

If you have mislaid your number please contact the 

school office for it. Please do not pay on Nunnery Wood’s  

Parent pay for anything apart from lunch, as refunds are 

difficult to process. 

Over the next month we will be refurbishing our  

children's toilets. A skip will be on the car park, 

please ensure the children do not attempt to climb 

near it. Both the girls and the boys toilets will have 

new sinks, doors, flooring, lighting, new paint and 

blinds. They should look fabulous when finished.  

Stars of the week   

Year 3 /4—Esme and Aidan 

For excellent organisation selling 

our poppies each day 

Year 2 – Elsie 

Foe persevering in her addition 

maths work 

Year R /1 — Ronnie 

For super independent maths work 

in finding number pairs 

Week ending Nov 11th 2016 

Book Bag and Web Letters 

Georges Marvellous Medicine—all 

Maths Morning Flyer—all 

Website only 

Parents 'updated diary 

Book bag only 

Pizza making and Nativity—R/1 

Remembrance Day 
The children shared two    

Worship times on  

Remembrance this week and 

we held a 2 minute silence at 

11am today. 

FUSS Christmas Fayre 

Friday December 2nd 

4pm to 6pm 

            FUSS                     
At the FUSS AGM on Wednesday 

a new committee was voted in. 

Many thanks to Mrs Gardner who 

has been our Chair for two years 

and has led many enjoyable and 

money making ventures for us. Our 

new committee officers are: 

Chair—Mrs Read 

Vice Chair Mrs Gardner 

Secretary Mrs Edwards 

Treasurer Mrs Sheridan 

Five official committee members 

were noted and all other parents 

of course are automatically       

members of FUSS.  

Biscuit Week for NSPCC and Acorns 

Thank you for your generous contributions of biscuits this 

week the children have enjoyed spending their money. We 

will continue to sell biscuits on Fridays only when the        

children have snacks of their choice. The price next Friday 

will be 9p each. This tasty activity will also help children     

recognise their coins and pay small amounts while our older  

children will be checking and giving change!! 

 

Many Happy  

Returns to: 

Evan 

Who celebrated his 

birthday this week. 

 

Children In Need Day 

Please wear something spotty 

with your uniform and bring £1 

to create a spotty cake in 

school on Friday. 


